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The president's office of the Formentera Council, the administration in charge of the island's
rescue and lifeguard service, has announced that last week marked the end of active summer
supervision, which runs May 1 to October 31.

  

During the service's six-month period of operations, fifteen lifeguards, three beach supervisors,
one area supervisor and one service coordinator were tasked with keeping Formentera's
beaches safe. Department chair Bartomeu Escandell thanked the service's team for its
“immense dedication and professionalism”.

  

The service logged 1,255 cases in which assistance was given, 488 more than in 2015, due in
part to an extended season, and also to an increased presence of beachgoers in May and
October — “when lifeguard interventions doubled,” according to supervisor Sergi Martín.
Another 1,321 individuals were treated for jellyfish stings, 267 fewer than the previous year.

  

A total of 49 people were rescued from dangerous situations in the water. “Such assistance,”
Martín pointed out, “is normally necessary at yellow flag times when swimming is allowed but
caution is advised.” Ambulances took 34 individuals to hospital, one individual suffered a stroke
and still another died on a beach between Es Ministre and Es Trucadors.

  

Accessible beaches
Councillor Escandell highlighted the beaches at Arenals and es Pujols which are adapted for
people with reduced mobility. This year 37 beachgoers used the service. The Council's adapted
swim service at these beaches is available not only to visitors but to any Formentera residents
who might require it.
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